
Vision 

 

The CCCApply Transformation is a reimagining of the student admissions process that 

creates a welcoming 'front door' to all. 

 

Task Force Purpose 

 

The purpose of the CCCApply Task Force is to support the development of a new student 

admissions system that improves the user experience, balances equity concerns, and 

protects against and mitigates fraud.  

The new student admissions system will consider industry practices and explore 

innovative approaches to address the unique challenges and opportunities that the 

California Community College system must consider.  

The resulting admissions system will be one that is intuitive, inclusive, and secure, 

providing a best-in-class, first impression to our future students. 

 

Guiding Principles 

 

1. Project-oriented: Contributes to the reimagining of the student application and 

support systems with clearly defined recommendations to achieve measurable 

outcomes. 

2. Transparent: consistent, efficient, and effective communication within the group 

and with stakeholders. 

3. Temporary: Is a temporary collection of stakeholders that operate to support the 

transformation, but not beyond. 

4. Agile: Is comprised of the stakeholders considered necessary to achieve the 

defined outcomes. The membership is proactive, responsive and operates nimbly 

with focus and purpose. 

5. Student-centered: prioritizing the needs of the student, regardless of where they 

enroll in the system. 

6. Innovative: willing to challenge assumptions and think beyond the status quo. 

 


